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Unpublished Progress on the Civilian Review Board from November 15, 2017 to November 14, 

2018 

The City Manager's initial statement on delegating the study of Civilian Review Board (CRB) to 
the Assistant City Manager was in February of 2017 at the Public Safety and Veterans 
Subcommittee Meeting. 

The next recorded statement on delegation, approved by a full council vote on November 15, 
2017, was to the Assistant City Manager and the Public Safety and Veterans Subcommittee. 

It has been one year since published information has been available on its study and selection. 
It appears we as citizens have lost valuable time in moving toward the equivalent reported 
success of a Civilian Review Board, such that of the Las Vegas Metrop

l
litan Police Department. 

Three years ago, rage and fear preceded the City Manager's Commun ty and Police Trust 
Initiative (CPTI), specifically following the officer-involved shooting of umain Brisbon by Officer 
Mark Rine. Faith followed when it was announced that the CPTI included the recommendation 
for a CRB. Faith is now being tested by unaddressed progress between November 15, 2017 and 
November 14, 2018. This Petition requests a follow-up report within a month at the Public 
Safety and Veterans Subcommittee Meeting on December 12, 2018 and monthly updates 
thereafter until its establishment which could be included in the pending Transparency Section 
of the Police Website under "Public Information, Reports & Oversight" and on a proposed social 
media dashboard for 11Community Policing Goals and under proposed social media postings 
entitled 11Community Policing Updates." 

Background - Timeline of Progress on the Civilian Review Board 

2015 - Three years ago, on November 18, 2015, the recommendation for a CRB was first 
presented, as one of the recommendations of the CPTI. 

2016 - Two and a half years ago, on March 11,2016, it was placed in one of three categories, 
that of recommendations that have policy implications, as Item #14, according to a report by 
Assistant City Manager Milton Dohoney, Jr. to then Police Chief Joseph G. Yahner on that date. 

Item #14 read as follows: 

"Convene a panel of community members and at least one outside expert (City 
Manager) to explore the implementation of a Civilian Review Body to hear and review 
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